
  

  

  

  

24 Hour Emergency Service 800-660-8150 

This year we have proved we are survivors! 
 

 The Pandemic 

 Low Cattle Prices 

 Packing House Closures 

 School Closing 

 Trade Interruptions 

 Politics! 

 

We have all fulfilled out role as diligent caretakers of livestock enabling us to feed the world!  As 

livestock producers we already understood the epidemiology of viral disease.  We have lived isolation in the 

past and found it not too hard to do!  (We like to be left alone anyway!)  We understand “planned infection” 

and most certainly vaccination.  It is my hope that we will enter the vaccination phase of this ‘pandemic’ 

soon and curtail this unrest. 

We would like to thank you loyal clients for your patronage this year.  We wrote a Covid-19 Plan 

allowing us to operate during the isolation/quarantine phase, enabling us to help you care for your animals. 

   

You and your animals are very important to us. 

We hope 2021 will be a better year for all of us in the animal portion of the food chain. 

 

We have been fortunate to add several Veterinarians to our staff allowing us to provide Round the Clock 

service to our clients.  Our staff of Veterinary Assistants have become more skilled and efficient in 

ultrasounding and general cattle work.  This required new equipment.  To maintain our high level of 

consumer satisfaction, we will again be offering a pre-payment plan allowing you to slide expenses and 

reduce tax burdens.   

  

The Cattle Team relies on you, its valued clients for our future. Your investment in our future assures your 

superior service and consultation. The Cattle Team is excited for all the opportunities in 2021 as we work 

together for Thank you for your past support and we wish you a “Merry Christmas and Prosperous New 

Year!” 

    “Healthier profits till the Cow Come Home” 

 

 

 

1000 W Hwy 44 

Parkston, SD  57366 

Ph:  605-928-3025 
  

  

  

  

  


